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Moving Up Day:  Monday, June 18, 2018
1:30 PM
Dear Fifth Grade Parents,

The school year has flown by and the fifth grade Moving Up Day is fast approaching.  We have planned a very special event for our students and hope you will join us at 1:30 PM in the cafetorium at French Road School. 
***There are 2 ceremonies this year because of the size of the 5th Grade class.  Our ceremony is at 1:30.
In keeping with the occasion, we are requesting that fifth grade students dress appropriately for this celebration. 
· Please avoid jeans, athletic shorts, or sneakers
Your support in helping the students dress appropriately is appreciated.


Please plan to join us Monday, June 18 at 1:30 PM in the cafetorium at FRES.  Bring a camera and a tissue.  You may want to come early to find parking.   Immediately following the ceremony, we will meet back in the classroom (115) for pictures and family farewells & thank-yous. Afterwards, you may take your child home. The remainder of the week will be time for special end of the year activities.   
Sincerely,

Ms. Giordano
